
 

February 13, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Pat Colloton, Chairperson 

House Committee on Corrections and Juvenile Justice 

Statehouse, Room 167-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Colloton: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2600 by House Committee on Corrections and 

Juvenile Justice 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2600 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Currently, law enforcement officers cannot obtain information confirming whether a 

person is or has been a patient at a treatment facility within the past six months until the person 

has been lawfully arrested.  HB 2600 would allow this information to be obtained if the person 

has been lawfully detained upon reasonable suspicion that the person is committing, has 

committed, or is about to commit a misdemeanor or felony.  

 

 Passage of HB 2600 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Jackie Aubert, SRS 

 Mary Rinehart, Judiciary 

 Jeremy Barclay, Corrections  


